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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 9:19 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket#160021

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 8:00 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: FW: Docket#160021 - Ref# 1216369C 
 
The following has been added to 1216369C 
 
From: wagnermom@aol.com [mailto:wagnermom@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 6:13 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket#160021 - Ref# 1216369C 
 
Dear Sir:  
 
I follow the stocks of many companies and FPL (NEE) is one of them.  I don't know if you are aware that 
FPL "NEE" is in the process of purchasing 2 or 3 electric utilities in Hawaii. 
 
They have already set up operations there with the appointment of a President for these power 
companies but I do not know how far they have progressed in this venture, but it cost a lot of 
$$$ to complete this transaction.  It will probably be an "LBO" which is LEVERAGE BUY OUT 
where they have to get the funds up front. 
 
I saw this article in the AARP bulletin newspaper and also in the Dow Jones financial pages. 
 
I do not think it is fair for a rate increase with Florida residents to pay for the additional utilities 
with our increase. 
 
I thought this should be brought to your attention before a decision is made.   
 
thank you. 
 
 
L. E. Wagner 
653 Foxwood Blvd. 
Englewood, FL. 34223 
 
e-Mail:     WagnerMom@aol.com 
 
Telephone #:  941-474-1935 
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